
Thanks to David & Becca Marsh and Tim & Kami Small the retaining wall at Oriole Park has 
been constructed and the approach area leveled.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you Phil & Tina Martz for your 100+ hours of hard work! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Thanks to William Fowler!  We think he had way too much fun Treasure Hunting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Other volunteers we’d like to acknowledge: 
 
Glen & Karol French 
David & Christi Lundby 
Jim & Jackie Garrow 
Jim & Willa Holgate 
Rod & Cynthia Goergen 
Kevin & Becky King 
Dan & Jennifer Ginder 
Raymundo Estrada Jr. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



New grate on the boat ramp at Dove Park 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Work on the retaining wall 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Why we need to replace the pier at Dove Park…… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


